Notice

Thursday morning August 10, 2017 the golf
course will be closed so that the greens can be
aerified. The greens will be top dressed after
the aerification.

The golf course will reopen at 12:30 pm after
the aerification is completed.

Sorry for this inconvenience but aerification
of the greens will make them even better.

Thank You

Jeff Williams



